
Important Notice Concerning Poster Printing 
 
We just heard from the printing company we introduced earlier, Kinko’s, that their 
poster printer is currently out of order and will not be repaired until next Thursday. 
As a replacement, you can use another printing company called NETSQUARE, 
located inside the JR Sannomiya Station, which is reachable by Port Liner from the 
Shimin Hiroba station. The shop is located on the 1st floor along “Flower Road”.  

Tel.: 078-291-4311. Business hours: 7:00-21:00 
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